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Drainage & Waterproofing

S
imon Haslam, ASUC Chairman, 
commenced the AGM and awards 
ceremony by welcoming all. John 
Patch gave the ASUC AGM update, 

followed by Simon updating members on 
another busy and full year.

Guest speaker Eddie ‘The Eagle’ 
Edwards thanked speaker sponsors and 
awards were given.

The last award of the ceremony was 
announced for Innovation and Sustainability, 
a category not usually associated with the 
Association of Specialist Underpinning 
Contractors, but it was felt that Delta 
Membrane Systems – a member of ASUC, 
which had taken part in the ‘BRE Flood Resilient 
Home’ project – should be recognised for its 
innovative work in flood remediation.

The team at Delta Membrane Systems 
were surprised and absolutely delighted to 
be recognised and named as the winner of 
the Innovation and Sustainability Award. 

As a growing and niche business, to 
win the category of Innovation and 
Sustainability of the Year is a testament of 
the company’s earnest effort, not only as 
a business but also as a great achievement 
to all involved in the flood remedial and 
waterproofing sectors.

This is the second award Delta 
Membrane Systems has won this year, 
having won the PCA (Property Care 
Association) Innovation and Sustainability 
Award back in May.

Delta Membrane Systems is also in the 
running for the prestigious Construction 
News Specialist Awards for the categories 
of ‘Innovation of the year (Non-Contractor)’ 
and ‘Material Supply of the Year’. 

Delta Membrane Systems has sought 
to improve the built environment through 
research and knowledge generation, to 
win this award is a great testament to its 
commitment and dedication.

Christopher Burbridge, Director for 
Delta Membrane Systems, said: “Receiving 
any kind of award is a great achievement; 
winning one from a great organisation such 
as the Association of Specialist Underpinning 
Contractors (ASUC) is an achievement we 
are incredibly proud of. Very few things in 
life are entirely the work of just one person 
and this is no exception, so I must pay 
tribute to the enormous contributions of 
all Delta staff, without which none of this 
would have been possible. This award is as 
much for #TeamDelta as it is for me and 
my fellow directors. The award will take 
pride in our training suite at our head office 
in Epping. With so many good projects to 
choose from, the judges must have had an 
unbelievably difficult job and I’d like to thank 
everyone who voted for Delta Membrane 
Systems to win.”

David J. Symes, Technical Director for 
Delta Membrane Systems, added: “With 
such strong competition, I really do count 
myself and the Delta team lucky to win – 
but win we did. On a personal level, it was a 
great feeling to collect the award. Travelling 
home with the award in my hand was an 
incredibly uplifting experience. Every time 
I look at the award, I’m reminded of the 
moment of collecting it. The future looks 
bright! Well done #TeamDelta.”
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ASUC (Association of Specialist Underpinning Contractors) yearly 
AGM and awards ceremony held at Café de Paris, London.
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